
TOWN OF AURORA 

Annual Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, April 16, 2025 

 

Call to order:  Teresa K. Madlon, clerk, called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

MINUTES:  Teresa Madlon read the minutes of the April 16, 2024 annual meeting, 

motion by Brian Phelps, second by Earl Hinkel, to approve the minutes and carried on a 

voice vote. 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT:  The Financial Report was handed out to all in attendance.  Motion 

was made Earl Hinkel, second by Ben Bolstad, to approve the financial report, and 

carried on a voice vote. 

 

READING OF WEEDS LAWS:  Earl Hinkel made a motion to dispense with the reading of 

the weed law, second by Brian Phelps, and carried on a voice vote. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  Frank Czahor said we are not required to take the lowest bid on the 

gravel; you should also look at the quality of the product you are getting.  Jerry Warner 

wanted the monthly meetings posted in the paper.  It cost $77 for each ad for the gravel 

bids.  Monthly meetings are posted at town hall and are always the 2nd Wednesday of 

every month.  There are trees in the ditch on Miller and then Polley and Elder that need 

to be cleaned out. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  Discussion and approval, if necessary, of any unfinished business 

presented at last year’s meeting.  There was none. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  None 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Motion was made by Brian Phelps to adjourn the annual meeting, 

second by Chris Kolasa, and carried on a voice vote. 

 

Teresa K. Madlon 

Clerk of Aurora 


